
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
26 February 2024 - H.E. Ambassador Maria Lumen B. Isleta met with Vice Admiral Allan Victor 
T. Dela Vega, Deputy Commandant for Administration, Philippine Coast Guard, on 12 February 
2024 (Monday) in Manila, Philippines.  
 
During the meeting, both sides discussed the current maritime security issues faced by the 
Philippines as well as possible cooperation with Sweden. END. 
 

  
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 

                                      Stockholm 

 



 

 
Ambassador Isleta with the Philippine Coast Guard officials 

 

 

 
Ambassador Isleta signing the guest book  

 



 

 
Ambassador Isleta being welcomed by the Philippine Coast Guard 


